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$2,500,000

Approved

Agency:  Commerce, Community and Economic Development
Grants to Municipalities (AS 37.05.315)

Federal Tax ID: 92-0038128Grant Recipient:  Sand Point

Project Title: Project Type: Remodel, Reconstruction and Upgrades

Sand Point - Sand Point Road Rehabilitation

State Funding Requested: $2,500,000 House District: 37 / S
One-Time Need

Brief Project Description:
Rehabilitate the main thoroughfare in the community.  Sand Point Road is a 2.5 mile, locally owned
road connecting the community with the harbor and airport.

Funding Plan: 
Total Project Cost:  $3,500,000 
Funding Already Secured:  ($1,000,000)
FY2013 State Funding Request:  ($2,500,000)
Project Deficit:  $0 
Funding Details:

The city is requesting $2.5 million in state general funds that will be matched with $1 million from other sources that are already identified,

to rehabilitate this important road.

Detailed Project Description and Justification:
In 1995/96, the state of Alaska DOT repaired and paved Sand Point Road.  This road connects downtown Sand Point with
the airport.  Immediately after completion of the project, this road began to fail and we have attached several pieces of
correspondence to/from DOT concerning this road failure.  The most candid letter was written 1/13/97 by then-Central
Regional Director John Horn.  Mr. Horn writes: "In retrospect, the road segment from the boat harbor to the airport should
never have been paved."  The city of Sand Point accepted ownership of the previously state-owned road in 1997 and it has
been a maintenance nightmare ever since.  Attached are several photos taken within the past year showing the
deteriorating condition of this road.  Currently, there is a major road project on-going in Sand Point (School Loop Road) and
Brechan Enterprises is the prime contractor on this project.  They intend to complete this project early this summer.  I
requested and receive a cost estimate (attached) from Brechan to rehabilitate Sand Point Road.  Their estimate of $3.150
million was increased by 10% to $3.5 million to account for construction administration and contingencies.

Project Timeline:
Timing is critical.  Because there will be an asphalt batch plant in Sand Point this summer (2012) and a construction firm
already doing road improvements in the community, the need to receive this funding immediately is critical.  Costs will
escalate if we have another contractor return to Sand Point for this road rehabilitation. 

Entity Responsible for the Ongoing Operation and Maintenance of this Project:
City of Sand Point
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Grant Recipient Contact Information:
Name: Paul Day
Title: City Administrator
Address: 3380 C Street 205

Anchorage, Ak 99503
Phone Number: (907)274-7561
Email: daypar72@gci.net

Has this project been through a public review process at the local level and is it a community priority? X Yes No
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